JAN 22 mas

Docket No. 50-293

Boston Edison Company
ATTN: Ralph G. Bird
Senior Vice President = huclear
800 Boylston Street
Boston, Massachusetits 02199

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection No. 50-293/87-55

This refers to the routine safety inspection conducted by Mr. C. H. Woodard of
this office on November 30 - December 4, 1987 at the Pilgrim Nuclear Power
Station of activities authorized by NRC License No. DRP-35 and tn the discus-
sions of our findings held by Mr. Woodard with yourself at the conclusion of
the inspection.

Areas examined during this inspection are described in the NRC Region I
Inspection Report which is enclosed with this letter. Within these areas, the
inspection consisted of selective examinations of procedures and representative
records, interviews with personnel, and observations by the inspector.

Our inspector also verified the steps you have taken to correct the violation
brought to your attention in a letter dated April 11, 1985 We have no further
questions regarding your action at this time,

Within the scope of this inspection, no violations were observed.

No reply to this letter is required. Your cooperation with us in this matter
is appreciated.

| Sincerely,

Optr*-+31 ~31 31

|

|

ey “n -

;G“) William V. Johnston, Acting Director
K~ Division of Reactor Safety

Enclosure: NRC Region I Insq!ction Report Number 50-293/87-55
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OFFICIAL RECORD COPY IR PILCRIM 87-55 - 0001.0.0
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